SAC14-MID-19
Subject Analysis Committee 
Chair, Athena Salaba


The Subject Analysis Committee (SAC) would like to report the following activities for this quarter:
1. The revised SAC RDA Discussion Paper on the treatment of subject in RDA was reviewed by SAC and was submitted for JSC’s consideration on July 22, 2013.
2. SAC RDA Subcommittee prepared comments and SAC responded to the 6JSC-Chair-8 proposal for RDA subject chapters. SAC voted unanimously on 9/16/2013 to authorize an ALA response based on comments Kathy Glennan, the ALA representative to JSC, received from SAC (and CC:DA)
3. SAC received the LCGFT Literature Terms list prepared by the SAC Subcommittee on Genre/Form Implementation Working Group on LCGFT Literature Terms and voted to submit the list to the Library of Congress LCGFT team. The Terms List was received on August 19, 2013 and after review SAC members approved the submission of the list on September 17, 2013.
4. [bookmark: _GoBack]Received Discussion paper on Renaming authority field 368 $c, prepared by Adam Schiff, on November 19, 2013.
5. SAC has organized an ALA Midwinter presentation By Ed O’Neill of OCLC on FAST Implementation and use of the vocabulary for discovery.
6. The draft agenda for the two SAC Midwinter meetings has been prepared and is sent to the members with a call for any additions or changes.
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